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Read for Good 
Please return your sponsor form and money by next Friday, 16th June. We are raising 
money for new books in our refurbished library and 20% will be donated to buy books for 
children in hospital. Choose a book-fact or fiction, audio book, comics etc and ask family 
& friends to sponsor you per book, per page, per 10 minutes – it’s up to you.   

Non-Uniform 
There is a non-uniform for children in St Georges (Red) team for the most team points in 

Summer 1 half term on Friday, 15th June. 
School Shoes 

We have noticed a number of children have been wearing trainers in school.  Our School Policy is that 
all children wear black school shoes and not trainers. Please ensure that your child is wearing the 

correct uniform. 

Sports Day  
Please ensure that your child has their PE Kit in school for PE Lessons 

and we are currently practising every day for Sports Day  
Sports Day will be on Friday, 22nd June starting at 10am for Reception to Year 6.   

Nursery will have a separate event on Wednesday, 20th June, 11.00am for morning and 2.30pm for 
afternoon children.  Obviously both events will be weather permitting – we will send out a group text on 

the day to notify you of any changes! 

Y1 Phonics Screening 
 Our Y1 children will be taking the Phonics Screening Test during week commencing 11th June. Please 

make sure that all Year 1 children are in school and on time each day. If for any reason they are not 
going to be in school, please ring the school office as early as possible to let us know. 

Year 2 Assembly 
Reception would like to invite parents/carers/grandparents into school to watch their class assembly on 

Tuesday, 19th June at 9.15am.  Hope you can come and join them. 

Reception Class Assembly 
Reception would like to invite parents/carers/grandparents into school to watch their class assembly on 

Tuesday, 26th June at 9.15am.  Hope you can come and join them. 

Home School Value 
Our focus for this half term is Justice.  We have attached a sheet with stories & activities for you to 

work through with your child to compliment the work we are doing in school. 

Reception Height, Weight & Vision Checks 
The school nurses will be in on Wednesday, 20th June for a vision test for Reception children and then 

on Tuesday, 26th June for height & weight checks.  There is a separate permission to complete for each 
of these, they will not be able to see your child if these aren’t returned.  

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

Follow us on Twitter - @chorleyallsaint 
School Text Number - 07860030339 

 

The Christian Value we are focusing on this half term is ‘Justice’ 
Proverbs 20:20 

Don’t take it upon yourself to repay a wrong. Trust the Lord and he will make it right 



 
   
 
 
    

Date Event Details 
13.6.18 Class Group Photos  

18.6.18 World Cup Dinner £2.20 if not receiving a free meal 

20.6.18 Nursery Sports 11.00am & 2.30pm 

22.6.18 Rec-Y6 Sports Day 10.00am 

3.7.18 Reception/KS1 Disco 3.30-4.45pm 

5.7.18 KS2 Disco 3.30-5.00pm 

11.7.18 Nursery Graduation 2.00pm 

12.7.18 Year 6 Performance 6.00-7.30pm 

13.7.18 Final payment for London  

18.7.18 Summer Fair 3.30pm 

20.7.18 Closure for Summer 2.15pm 

Clubs for Summer 2 half term 
 

Monday – Homework, Y4/5/6 Athletics Club 
Tuesday –Homework, Hob Nobs, Y3/4/ Mini Tennis Club, KS2 Choir Club 

Wednesday – Homework, Y4/5/6 Cricket Club,  
Thursday – Homework, Hob Nobs, Y5 ICT Club, Y2/3 Rounders Club  

Friday – Homework 
 

Water 
With summer fast approaching it’s important to keep the children hydrated with plain water – All Saints’ water 

bottles are available from the school office for £1 or any water bottle with a sports cap can be used.  
 

Sun Cream 
 

Please ensure your child is safe in the sun at school. 
If you wish your child to use sun cream, please send it into school with your child’s name clearly written on 
the bottle so it can be kept by the class teacher.  Children will need to be able to apply their own cream 
under the supervision of an adult in school, as staff are no longer able to apply sun cream.  There are sun 
creams available now that last all day, which you could apply in the morning before they come to school. 

SUN HATS are also available from the school office priced £4.00. 

Photographs 
Class group photos will then be taken for the whole school on Wednesday, 

13th June. 
 


